
Seminar: “Regulating Shorts: Disclosure,
Restrictions, or Neither”

Advertisement: Charles Jones, Columbia University – Even though the academic research finds that
short sellers seem to provide liquidity and improve price discovery, short sellers continue to be a
particular concern to regulators and policymakers. In the past decade, policymakers have imposed
short-selling restrictions and bans of varying degrees, but recently regulatory practice is moving
towards changing the disclosure requirements. To provide an academic view on the related
discussions, in his new study, Professor Charles Jones explores the implications of higher disclosure
of large short positions in the markets – a new rule now being implemented in European markets.

Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2013; 16:00 to 17:30.

Place: Swedish House of Finance, Drottninggatan 98, 4th floor.

Refreshments will be served in connection with the seminar. There is no registration fee for the
seminar. However, we have a limited number of seats and therefore require advance registration.
Please register to Anki Helmer (anki.helmer@sifr.org) as soon as possible and no later than May 13.

Welcome!

Institute for Financial Research (SIFR)

Drottninggatan 98, 4th floor

SE-111 60 Stockholm, Sweden

Phone: +46 8 736 9101

Web: www.sifr.org

The seminar series is organized by SIFR with generous financial support from Vinnova.
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